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	September 2016
Water Rate Update:
     As per their timeline, the council re-addressed the water meter readings and discussed rates at the August 9th Council Meeting. Below are the highlights from the meeting:

· The council has set the water flat rate with an allowed amount of 10,000 gallons. Anything consumed over 10,000 gallons will be considered an overage.
· The overage rate will be $1.00 per every 1,000 gallons over. So if you use 13,500 gallons in one month, your bill will include a $4.00 overage fee.
· The city will read meters May through September every year. October through April will just be the flat rate.
· These changes will be effective in MAY of 2017. 



Kids are Back in School!
With the end of summer comes the beginning of school – this also means kids riding their bikes and walking to school in the morning and afternoon. Please watch out for them as you are driving through town!!
[image: C:\Users\City of\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\IE\661OID8C\School_bus[1].png]



















Crack Sealing:

As you may have noticed, Jerry Wayne and Josh have been out crack sealing our city streets. 
If you see them out working, please be considerate and do not drive over the freshly laid crack seal. This could stick to your vehicle and cause them to have to redo the repair job. 

Thank you!!
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upcoming events

	09/13
	City Council Meeting @ City Hall 6:00pm

	
	

	
	


                                                                                                               Be “In the Know”
City Council Meetings are held on the 2nd Tuesday of every month at the City Hall at 6:00pm and are for ANYONE to attend. This is a great time to get questions answered, rumors cleared up, or just hear what exciting things are happening in our little town. 
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